

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq.
Director, Legal Services
603-724-2135
Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

May 24, 2022

## Via Electronic Mail Only

Daniel C. Goldner, Chairman New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DE 22-009 Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty
Joint Petition to Alter Franchise Areas in the Town of Bath

Dear Chairman Goldner:

Please update the service list in the above docket by adding the following:

Nichole Thibodeau <u>Nichole.Thibodeau@libertyutilities.com</u>

Also, please <u>remove</u> the following:

Nicole Soucy <u>Nicole.Soucy@libertyutilities.com</u>

Pursuant to the Commission's March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only an electronic version of this letter will be filed. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Mollielan

Cc: Service List